
ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday  19 July  2019 

 We aim to be a positive, loving school where children are equipped to live well with Jesus Christ and with others. 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
What a busy week we have had at St Uny CE Academy!  
 
Goodbye & Good Luck! 

As we reach the end of the year, we have lots of goodbyes. A huge 
thank you to Mrs Trenerry who has been a fantastic member of the 
KS1 teaching team. We wish you the very best of luck in your new job 
next year! Thank you to Mrs Dale for teaching St Ives class this year, 
the children have loved being in your class! Thank you to Miss Dale 
who has supported lots of children in her role this year – we wish you 
the best of luck as you move on to a new adventure!  
 
 

Farewell Year 6! 
Congratulations to Year 6 who won 
last Friday’s sing off with an  
electrifying performance of ‘Stick it to 
the Man’ from ‘School of Rock’. They 
also did a fantastic job during their  
production of ‘The X Factory’. We are 
holding a leavers service at 2pm on 
Monday at St Anta Church and a  
leavers assembly in school on  
Wednesday at 9am – please come  
along to say goodbye! We know you will all continue to ‘Let Your Light Shine’ as you move onto the next chapter of your  
education!   
 
Spectacular School Council!  
A HUGE CONGRATULATIONS to our School Council who have received a very special award in  
recognition of their hard work this year. They have been awarded the BRONZE 'Learner Participation 
Award' for championing pupil voice. We are so incredibly proud of this incredible achievement! We 
will be re-electing our School Council in September so please have a think over the summer if you 
think this is something you would like to do!  
 

Sporting Superstars!   
Congratulations to our Rounders and KS1 Football teams! This 
week our Rounders team beat 18 schools to become the  
Penwith Rounders Champions – what a super achievement. 
Later in the week, our KS1 football team performed brilliantly 
to reach the quarter final of their competition – enjoying an 
impressive 6-0 win in the process! We are very proud of all 
your achievements!  
 
 

Lost Property Reminder: 
Please remember to come and check the lost property before the end of term – anything left over 
will be donated to charity during the summer holidays! 
 
 

Please remember we break up at 2pm on Wednesday for the summer holidays. Term starts again on Thursday 5th September. 
Have a wonderful summer! Please keep up to date on the latest news on our Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/
Stunyacademy/  
Mr Hoskins 
Head of School 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 2019 
 
Monday 22nd July 

• St Ives class to  
Flambards 

• 2pm Y6 service at St 
Anta church 

Wednesday 24th July 

• Year 6 leavers  
assembly 9am 

• School closes at 2pm 
for the summer (please 
note: no after school 
club provision) 

Wednesday 4th September 

• INSET DAY – school 
closed  

Thursday 5th September 

• First day back of the 
Autumn Term 



Attendance—our target for overall attendance is 96% 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please remember to book lunches online by 8.30am daily (or you can book for the week ahead) 

Carn Brea 92.7% Godrevy 96.7% Wheal 
Dream 

96.8% 

Tehidy 97% St Ives 87.8% Whole 
School 

93.6% 

Poldark 87.6% Mousehole 93.8%   

Kynance 94.8% Ding Dong 93.1%   

LUNCH ON WEDNESDAY 24TH JULY 
 
There has been a change to the  
published menu on Wednesday 24th.  
 
 
Lunch options will be either a meat 
based buffet or vegetarian buffet.  
Please order as normal on ParentPay. 


